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Management of Pediculosis

Jun 16
All school staff members will maintain a sympathetic attitude and will not
stigmatize and/or blame families who experience difficulty with control measures.
All school staff members will act responsibly and respectfully when dealing
with members of the school and broader community regarding issues of head lice.

Each school in the district will educate and encourage children and parents to
learn about head lice in an attempt to remove any stigma or to prevent any
harassment, intimidation, and bullying associated with this issue. Any instances
of harassment, intimidation, and bullying shall be reported and investigated in
accordance with the provisions of the district’s Harassment, Intimidation, and
Bullying Policy.

A student excluded from school for reasons outlined in this Policy shall be re-
admitted only upon the examination and approval of the school nurse. The
examination for re-admittance to school by the school nurse may be, but is not
required to be, in the presence of the student’s parent.

Cases of active head lice will be recorded by the school nurse in each school for
the purpose of tracking incident rates and mandatory reporting of outbreaks will
be done according to the New Jersey Department of Health criteria for reporting
outbreaks.
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